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Deferral of process for evaluating and prioritizing extensions of transit beyond 
our borders (IGA2020-1354) due Q1 2022 

Due to capacity limitations of Calgary Transit staff, emerging priorities, and re-alignment leading 
to this work being moved to another business unit, Administration is requesting this work to be 
considered in future work of the City Planning Policy service line within Planning & Development 
Services. This will ensure avoidance of duplication of work, create alignment with City 
processes, and reserve Calgary Transit capacity for other key projects such as the RouteAhead 
10-Year Update.  

“Deferral request for process of evaluating and prioritizing extensions of transit beyond our 
boarders (IGA2020-1354 due Q1 2022, to be included in future work of the City Planning Policy 
service line within Planning & Development Services.”  

 


